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To whom it may concern, 

     The company Intop Group has reviewed the information provided below and claims that the 
information is incorrect regarding the registration and location of the enterprise, distorted and 
contradictory, as well as regarding cooperation with factories and contractors Intop Group uses 
raw materials from local manufacturers, and we are also not legally prohibited from using raw 
materials imported from neighboring countries for further plywood fabrication with the help of 
local personnel in our production workshop. If necessary, we cooperate with factories in Russia 
for the sale of finished plywood on the local market. 

 
      Please do not send unverified data. Please also write with whom of our employees the 
meeting was held, where the source is from. 

Regards 
Zhanna 


